
                                                                                       
Church Walk 

     Ulverston 
Cumbria 

LA12 7EN 
Tel. 01229 587258 

                               
            Head Teacher Mrs Susan Davies                               

admin@churchwalk.cumbria.sch.uk                               
www.churchwalk.cumbria.sch.uk                        

 
                                                                
                                                                 Liverpool Trip     
 
                                                      
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 
 
This year we are planning to offer a residential trip to Liverpool for Year 5 and 6 pupils. We 
have booked the trip through Fussells Travel which means that the whole class can go. The 
children will travel by coach and have use of it throughout their time in Liverpool.  
 
 We will set off early on Wednesday 11th June and return in the evening of Friday 13th June 
This will give us two and a half days to pack with fun and interesting experiences including: a 
visit to the British Music Experience, a visit to The World Museum, The Beatles Story, trip on 
the Mersey Ferry, an open-top bus tour of the city, a visit to Eureka Science Museum and 
bowling.  Unfortunately, there will not be a theatre trip as there isn’t anything suitable to watch 
during the children’s stay. 
 
We are currently finalising costs, but we expect it to be around £293 per child. However, we  
have received a contribution from Orcina for school trips and we are very grateful. This means 
that the total cost will be £250 each. 
Children in receipt of Free School Meals will have the cost of board and lodging met by school. 
 
 We wouldn’t want any child to miss out on the experience because of the price, so if there are 
problems with the cost, please go and speak to Mrs Davies.  
There will be an information evening for parents on Wednesday 26th February at 5.30pm, 
in school. 
 
 
As a deposit needs to be paid for the accommodation, we need to know how many children will 
be coming on the trip. If your child would like to come, please could you complete the slip 



below and return it to school by, Friday 28th February along with a £10 deposit. The 
children will be provided with payment books, so that the trip can be paid for, either in full or in 
instalments, before the trip. 
 
 
 
                                                            Yours sincerely, 
 
 
                                                               Mr. Cross 
 
 
 
 
                                           
                                                                 

 

My child…………………………………………………………..(child’s name) would like to go on 

the Year 5 and  6 residential trip to Liverpool. 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………(parent/carer) 

 
 
 

                                                                       
“Teach a child how to live and they will remember it all of their lives.” 

                                                                                                                       Proverbs 22:6 


